MARIANNETTE MILLER-MEEKS

2ND DisTRICT, lowa

1716 LonawonTH House OFFicE BulLbiNG
WasHigTon, DC 20515
(202) 225-6576

Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
Waghington, BL 20515

April 29, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am submitting a Community Project Funding request for the extension of East Industrial Street
in DeWitt, Iowa in Fiscal Year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of DeWitt, located at 510 9™ Street,
DeWitt, Iowa 52742.

The funding would be used to extend East Industrial Street and related utilities, approximately
3,000 feet to the east connecting to 300th Avenue. The proposal also includes improving 300th
Avenue from East Industrial Street to US 30, creating a direct connection with this major east-
west 4-lane highway.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

n%m;zébw\éw Mealba

Mariannette Miller-Meeks, M.D.
Member of Congress
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